July 24th:


Good Morning Everybody!

A couple of things to update you and add a little excitement to your life!
1. Please put August 6th on your calendar. The Fall parents meeting will take place at 6PM. It will be virtual and I will send out a link next week.
2. We start the season on August 12th and registration is open for the fall. Here is a link to the website.
3. Please let me know if this email is not the best way for me to communicate with you. We will be other means of communication, but email seems to be the best for the moment.

That’s all for now, but I will be sending out weekly updates as we get going in the season.

Take care and let me know if you have any questions.

Jon Erickson
651-206-1304
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